
Mr. Denning 
 
Welcome to 7th Grade World History! 
 
All the information your children need to be successful this year is posted in their 
Google Classroom page. Assignment instructions, announcements, resources, 
standards and even the new TCI online curriculum is accessible through the Classroom 
page.  If too much computers is an issue, students can still read their hard copy 
textbook and write out their work in the workbook. Tests will be taken in class online or 
on paper if preferred. 
 
Grades will take the form of traditional A through F letters using a ten percent scale and 
can be seen in Powerschool.  You can also e-mail me directly through Powerschool. 
Just click on my name and send me a message. Please feel free to communicate in this 
way as frequently as you like.   
 
Homework is generally reading the text before we go over it in class and then 
completing any part of an assignment, which is not done in class.  Studying for tests is 
another regularly expected practice that should be done as well. There will be a few 
projects each semester that could also benefit from some extra creative work at 
home.  All upcoming assignments, tests and projects will be written on the Homework 
section of the board in class. They should write down whatever is up there each day in 
their planner. It will all also be posted on the Google classroom page for you to double 
check. 
 
Please take a few minutes to look over the Google classroom page and send me an e-
mail (l.denning@westside.k12.ca.us) if you have any questions, comments or concerns. 
I look forward to working with you this year as we explore the Medieval World!   
 
Thank you, 
Louis Denning 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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